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SA AORN celebrates the Surgical Technologist from September 15 - September 21. They are 
truly our partners in the surgical suite. By providing their service, our patients can be assured 
that they are receiving the best care possible. Thank-you, for all that you do. 


At the AORN Global Surgical Conference and Expo held in April 2019, we would like to 
recognize two of our very own members Herb Laing and David Taylor.  Herb Laing was 
selected and honored for his service to our local chapter  as well as his work nationally with 
AORN. Herb was awarded the 2019 Outstanding Nurse Philanthropist Award. 

Also, we recognize David Taylor, David won and will serve the Nominating Committee for two 
years, at the national level. SA AORN  is very proud to have these members of our organization 
represent the city as well as on the national stage. Please extend your congratulations when 
you see them.


Feeding the homeless is and has been a personal mission for long time chapter member Ellen 
Ott. Ellen has organized this event since the inception and is very dedicated to this calling. SA 
AORN joins Ellen every month that has a 5th Sunday. 


	 	 	 Under the Bridge: Feeding the Homeless

	 	 	 Location: 9th street and Austin Street, San Antonio 78202


Join SA AORN on: 	 	 September 29, 2019

	 	 	 	 December 29, 2019

	 	 	 	 March 29, 2020

	 	 	 	 August 30, 2020


Please visit  www.underthebridgeinc.org

Thanks Ellen.


Become a volunteer for SA AORN, when you volunteer you are eligible for points that can go 
towards becoming a delegate/ representative at the AORN Global Surgical Conference and 
Expo held in Anaheim, CA in 2020. Volunteering is one way to get financial support to attend 
this very important conference. If interested please speak with anyone serving as an Officer or 
Board member we will be happy to speak with you. 


Next Meeting: October 14, 2019

Speaker: John Rosales, Xodus Medical 

Topic: Prone Positioning 

Location: Cover 3  San Antonio Restaurant

                1806 N. 1604 W. San Antonio, TX 78248

	      210-479-9700
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